
19th June 2020 

Dear families of Caterpillars and Tadpoles,  

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. This week we have welcomed more children back into 

school. We hope those of you still at home are managing ok. Please keep in contact with us regularly 

as we like to know how everyone is getting on.  

 

Next week we will start learning about superheroes. We have recorded a few more stories for you to 

watch and our challenge is to make a superhero costume. What will the logo look like? What will the 

shape of the mask be? What colours will be used? We would like you to design and make a mask and 

a cape. Will you make wrist bands too? Once you have made your costume we hope that you will 

enjoy being a superhero and go on lots of adventures saving the day around your house.  

 

We will continue our phase 5 phonics next week. We will introduce 2 new sounds as well as recapping 

those we already know. There are videos to watch which introduce each new sound (phoneme). They 

are videos suitable for EYFS and Year 1. Again, they are rather long so you may want to split it into 

parts or cut some bits out. Have a go and see how you get on.  

The 2 new sounds this week are:     

Split diagraph o-e https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8ly-lUhLnxw 

Split diagraph u-e https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aW-zdYN_z90 

 

Please don’t forget to share with us the learning you have been completing at home. Even though we 

are now back working in school we still really want to hear from you. Please email regularly to let us 

know how you are getting on.  

 

Please take care of yourselves and remember we are thinking of you.  

Kind regards 

All staff in EYFS.  
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